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Rosenberg Corey

From: Darrell Waters <darrellwaters@bhhsrep.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:27 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

To our law makers in Oregon. 
 
Please Stop HB 2004 Now! 
 
It is terribly flawed and has such an unfair stance on the hard working person who is trying to get ahead in life. 
 
The Super-Liberal ways of thinking and acting that is going on in Oregon's law making is not acceptable to 
most, just the ones with hands out most the time that are constantly wanting a Free-Ride in life, are for these 
foolish laws. 
 
In the long run, this bill will hurt even those people as there will be fewer rentals available. 
 
I sure hope there is more intelligent and fair minded representatives in the house than there appears to be! 
 
God help us in this Country. 
 
Sincerely, 
Darrell  

 
 
Darrell Waters ‐ Broker  
Licensed in the State of Oregon 
Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices 
Real Estate Professionals 
1220 20th Street SE, Salem, Oregon 97302 
DarrellWaters@BHHSREP.com 
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distribution, downloading, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please immediately notify me by reply email, then delete the original message.  
  
Please Remember: email is neither secure nor confidential. Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Real Estate Professionals will never request that 
you send funds or nonpublic personal information, such as credit card numbers or bank account numbers, by email. If you receive an email message 
concerning any transaction involving us, and the email requests that you send funds or provide nonpublic personal information, do not respond to 
the email but immediately contact us. To notify us of suspected email fraud, contact ldunn@bhhsnw.com or call 503‐350‐7216 for prompt local 
action and notification to Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices of America.  


